VISIT

Mr. Kang, Korea, Visited H.D. Japan

Mr. Chun-Sub KANG, Director of Survey Division, the Office of Hydrographic Affairs, Republic of Korea, visited the Hydrographic Department of Japan from 9 to 11 June 1986.

Having taken an opportunity of participating in a one-month training on administration and management conducted at Japan National Personnel Authority, he called at the Hydrographic



Mr. Chun-Sub KANG at J.H.D.

Department of Japan to study management, planning and education system of the Department as well as to exchange views on hydrographic services of both countries.

Lively discussions have been made between staff members of the Hydrographic Department of Japan as well as the Japan Hydrographic Association.

Dr. He, China, Visiting H.D. Japan



Dr. He Miaofu at J.H.D.

Dr. He Miaofu, Deputy Director of Shanghai Observatory, Academia Sinica, the People's Republic of China is now staying at the Hydrographic Department of Japan from 21 July until 3 September.

Dr. He, who is an expert of the dynamics of satellites, was invited to Japan by the Hydrographic